
 
 

To determine where you would like to do your senior service, several 
resources are available: 

• Willamette Week Give Guide 
• AVID Community Service Club 
• In the PHS Library, there is a file cabinet filled with organizations 

categorized by topic 
• The Senior Service website will contain a list of organizations: 

https://sites.google.com/a/parkrose.k12.or.us/senior-service/ 
It is your responsibility to fill out the Student Proposal and Mentor 
Agreement forms. 

Proposal: DUE 10/5 

Senior Service 
Parkrose High School 2011-2012 

Proposal/Mentor 
In the month of 
September, students 
choose an organization and 
mentor to work with. 

Service 
From October through 
March, students serve 
their chosen organization 
for 30 hours. 

Presentation 
In May, students present 
on their personal growth 
as a result of this 
experience. 

October 5th: Proposal and 
mentor agreement are 
turned in.   

October 12th: An all day 
release to work with your 
chosen organization (must 
have signed permission 
form!) 

November – March:  Serve a 
minimum of 5 hours per 
month.  Don’t get behind! 

April 4th: Completed Time 
Logs due to your advisory 
teacher.   

May 2nd: Rough draft of 
board presentation due to 
advisory teacher. Sign up for 
resources needed during 
presentation. 

May 7th-16th: Practice 
presentations in Govt/Econ 
classes 

May 17th & 19th: Senior 
Boards 

TIMELINE 

Service: 30 Hours 

Presentation: DUE 5/2 

You will complete a minimum of 30 hours of 
community service with your chosen organization.  
Your advisory teacher will be asking for proof of 
progress at each advisory from November through 
March.  Final Time Logs will be due on April 4th.

Requirements for Senior Presentations: 
• 5-8 Minutes in Length 
• Visual Aides, such as photographs, PowerPoint slides, or other 

evidence from your time of service 
• Dress Professionally 

 
Presentations are due on May 2nd, and you will be given an opportunity to 
practice those presentations during your Government/Economics class in 
May. 
 
Final Presentations will be May 17th and 19th in front of a panel of teachers 
and community members. 


